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Starting

Get out and enjoy the trails
special thanks to town staff and

local community groups for
decorating our trees! 

Free event - for more information  call:
The Conservation Department @

508. 347-2506





• Walk the beautiful Heins Farm trails anytime from
december 1st-january 20th while discovering your

favorite decorated Winter Tree!



• Find it! Snap It! Post It! Find a decorated tree, take a selfie with
the tree, and post it on Town of Sturbridge Recreation Facebook

Page or email it to ecarson@sturbridge.gov



• Submit your photos no later than Thursday, January 20th to be
included in our GRAND PRIZE drawing. Winners will be drawn

at the January 27, 2022 Conservation Commission Meeting.  



• Families or other small groups can submit entries as a “team”.
We encourage family participation, but primary participants

should be under the age of 13.   



• Feel free to print this out and use the map to Mark where you
found the trees. Or maps can be found @ Heins Farm Trail Kiosk. 

A Great Free and Fun Event!



  Get out and walk    Enjoy at your own pace    Learn about our
Trails  



Please contact the Conservation Office with questions at

508.347.2506



 

 




